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UIL Holdings Corporation
157 Church Street

PO Box 1564

New Haven CT 06506-0901
Phone 203.499.2000

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND HAND DELIVERY

February 19, 2013

Mr. Robert Stein

Chairman

The Connecticut Siting Council
Ten Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051

Re:  Docket No. 433: The United Illuminating Company’s Application for a
Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the Proposed
Shelton Substation at 14 Old Stratford Road, Shelton, CT

Dear Chairman Stein:

Enclosed please find an original and 20 copies of The United Illuminating Company’s
Post-Hearing Brief and Proposed Findings of Fact in the Connecticut Siting Council’s
Docket 433.

If you have any questions about this filing, please do not hesitate to contact me at 203-
499-2422.

Very truly y

N\
Bruce L.AMcDermo
Managing Counsel — Operations

UIL Holdings Corporation
As Agent for The United Illuminating Company




